
Dates for your Diary  

23rd May 2025 Children break up for Half Term 

2nd June 2025 Children return to school 

3rd June 2025 Pupil Parliament at Wingrove 

5th June 2025 Children’s School Photographs 
12th June 2025 Ocean Voyage Trip (some Year 6) 

 

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Summer Term 4th  Edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 23rd May 2025  

Reception 97% 
Year 1               93% 
Year 2               96% 

Year 3 95% 
Year 4 93% 

Year 5 94% 
Year 6 90% 

Weekly average 94% 

 

A huge ‘Well done’ to Reception this 

week for super attendance.  

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Junaid 

Reception Emma 

Year 1 Diana 

Year 2 Hashim 

Year 3 Molly 

Year 4 Musa 

Year 5 Oliver 

Year 6 Barcelona Children 

Hi Arp Lizzie 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:   

Year 4 had a very exciting trip to ‘The Great North Museum: 

Hancock’ this morning. They were very enthusiastic on their 

visit. We taught the children how to explore the exhibits for self-

guided learning with three key questions. What can you see? 

What do you notice? What does it make you wonder? They 

were fascinated by the living planet exhibition and enjoyed the 

show in the planetarium. What a lovely way to finish the half 

term! 

               

BARCELONA – we are very much looking forward to sharing 

our wonderful trip to Barcelona after the half term break. The 

children were all amazing and we had so much fun in the sun!  

Early Years – We are currently putting plans in place to improve 

our Early years setting and make a larger space for the 

children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is excellent attendance  

 

                         Time Capsule Burial 

              
Some Year 3 children attended a ‘Time 
Capsule Burial’ in Newcastle today. They 
wrote letters about life in 2025, which have 
now been buried. They will be dug up and 
read in 50 years, providing insight into our 
current era. The Evening Chronicle were 
present so we are hoping to be in the local 
paper this evening. 

 

 


